
 

24th  May 2024 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

Message From the Head of School 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had an enjoyable half-term break. 

Yesterday, pupils walked down to Terrington Church and participated in a memo-

rial service for the 80th anniversary of D-Day. The children had written poems and 

drawn pictures. It was a very poignant day that hopefully helped the children un-

derstand slightly more about the sacrifices that were made during WW2 by so 

many that mean we are able to live so freely today. It was lovely to see some of you 

join us at the memorial. 

I had the pleasure of joining Miss Cooke and the younger pupils for Forest school yesterday as well. They worked 

really well together, with KS1 pupils supporting Early years pupils, to build shelters. A good time was had by all. 

This morning KS2 pupils went swimming at Yearsley Pool. Some were confident, and some were a little scared, 

but they all got in and had a really good go at all that was asked of them. Swimming is such an important life 

skill. All of the above contributes to our broad and balanced curriculum and broadens the pupils horizons as well 

as their knowledge and skills in the wider world. 

Linda Bowman 

Breakfast Club Changes 

From June 3rd, our breakfast club will open from 8am. Please can you ensure 
you book your child in the week before if you wish to use it.  

Year 1 Phonics Screening week commencing 10th June.  

 

The year 1 children will take their statutory phonics screening assessments, where they will 
use their phonics knowledge to read 40 real and non real words. The assessment will take 
place with a myself (Mrs Rutherford) and the children will have as long as they need to read 
the words. They have completed a few practice tests and have been revising all our phonics 
graphemes and phonemes in preparation for this test so I have every confidence that the chil-
dren will have nothing to worry about! If you have any questions please ask.  

 

Year 2 SATS 

 

The children in year 2 will be completing Key Stage 1 SATS in mid June. They will be doing 
reading, SPAG, and Maths papers. They have been working hard to prepare for these and will 
do amazing! These are no longer statutory and will be used by the school purely as an assess-
ment tool. Any questions, please ask!  

 

Statutory Times table test - Y4 

 

Next week, Y4's will be taking part in the online statutory times table test. Please can we ask 
that Y4 pupils practise their times table at home in preparation for this.  



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) (CLASS 1) 

 

Lovely to see the nursey and reception children all back . 

We having been learning about D Day this week. 

Reminder Stay and Play on Wednesdays 2.15pm-3.15pm for 2-4 year olds. 

 

 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

 

Welcome back after our half term break. It 
has been lovely to see the children and hear 
all about their half term activities.  

This week we have got stuck into our learn-
ing, starting our new book 'The Storm Whale' 
in English and exploring inflatable globes to 
find the world's oceans in Geography. We al-
so visited the war memorial for D-Day and 
created some wonderful D-Day themed art-
work for display in the village.  

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS 3) 

 
 

This week in Key Stage two, we have explored 
choral speaking as part of our learning in English 
this term. We used the poetry book 'Lost words' 
to base our poetry learning and begun writing a 
spell to bring nature back to life. Here is a fantas-
tic example that Milly began to write : 
 
 
 
 

Multi-skills enhancement KS2 

 

On Thursday 4th July, KS2 will be attending Terrington Village hall for a fun filled day of 
activities with all four of our schools. On this day, please can we ask that pupils to come 
to school in their PE kits, you consent to the event on parent pay (no cost is incurred) 
and pupils bring a packed lunch or you order a school pack up by Friday 21st June from 
the school office. The options are: ham, cheese or Tuna.  

 



INFORMATION  
 

Bikeability 

Well done to the year 6 children who took part in Bikeability; all 8 
children successfully passed Level 1 and Level 2. It was lovely to 
see all the children proficiently ride their 
bikes around the playground, carefully navi-
gate junctions and be aware of all other road 
users and obstacles whilst having fun with 
their peers from all 3 school.  

 
 
 
 

Art club  

This week in art club we made countdown calendars for sum-
mer. Take a look at what we created!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adults Collecting 

Regarding different family members or friends collecting your child, we now have an op-

tion for you to provide a a memorable word which must be given by the person collecting. 

You will still need to email the school office but we hope this will save parents time trying 

to describe the person collecting. Please use this link if you wish to provide a memorable 

word, if you would like to change it at anytime please email the school office. The link is  

https://forms.office.com/e/FrchwLaqtZ 

 

Malton Library Whats On ( please see attachment). 

 

Volunteer for the North Yorkshire Youth Commission. 

Please see attached posters. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FrchwLaqtZ


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School  details are :- 

Email :- terrington.primary@foston.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Telephone :- 01653 648340 

Head of School :-  Mrs L Bowman 

Executive Headteacher  :- Mrs S Moore. 

DIARY DATES 

Swimming Friday 7th June—Friday 19th July (every 

week) 

KS1  Sealife Centre Trip  Friday 14th June 

KS2 Ampleforth Trip Wednesday 26th June 

KS1 Malton Sports Centre Wednesday 26th June  

Y5 Transition Day (Malton School) Thursday 27th June 

Transition Day (All Years) Monday 1st July 

New To Reception Meeting (9am meet-

ing) 

Monday 1st July.  

Sports Day Tuesday 2nd July  

(Reserve Day)  4th July 

Ks2 Multi-Skills Enhancement Thursday 4th July 

Transition Day (All Years) Friday 5th July 

Year 6 Leavers Trip (tbc) Wednesday 10th July 

Leavers Assembly  (2.30pm) Wednesday 17th July 

Sharing Assembly (All Parents Wel-

come) 

Thursday 18th July 

Summer  Friday 19th July (Last Day of School) 

Tuesday 3rd September (First Day Back) 


